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READING UPDATE!
Thank you all for your participation in reading this year at home. We have noticed a huge difference to the children’s confidence and competence when reading. 

We would like to notify you of a few upcoming reading events as well as some changes to the Reading Karate Challenge.

World Book Day and Readathon launch.

This year World Book Day is on Thursday 5th March. As this is St. Piran’s Day we have decided to celebrate World Book Day on Friday 6th March. We have chosen to do this because some children in Class 5 and 6 will be taking part in the Penzance St. Piran’s Day parade, and we feel strongly that they would enjoy taking part in our book day celebrations also. 
We have decided on a whole school fancy dress scheme of ‘Mr Men and Little Miss Characters’. The children can dress as whoever they like from the series, and the adults working at school will also be joining in with the fun. See the leaflet with this letter for more information and ideas.
Readathon

On World Book Day the school will be launching a Readathon. The Readathon is a sponsored read with the money raised going towards several charities that help ill and less fortunate children.  The children will be given more information on this, as well as their sponsorship forms, next week.

Reading Karate

Thank you everyone for your involvement in the Reading Karate challenge, it has been fantastic to see so many children enjoying books in many ways, at home.  This is the first time that we have ran this initiative and we have welcomed the feedback that you have given to us.  Acting upon this feedback we have decided to count up to two reads a day – one if you read to your child, another if you listen to your child - as some of you may be able to read more on one day than another.  Also we have decided that at the end of the year the child in each class who has read the most number of times, this academic year, will win a prize of a book token and their photo will be put in our Reading Karate Champions Gallery in the Library.
Thank you all for your involvement in reading at home and in school.  We welcome any feedback on the challenges and events that we run so that we can make them as exciting and accessible as we can for all the children in the school.

Many thanks 

Mr Varker
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